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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 2 0 0 

3 1 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 4 2 0 

6 5 0 0 

7 3 0 0 

8 9 1 0 

9 6 0 0 

10 10 2 0 

11 13 2 0 

12 33 4 2 

Totals: 89 11 2 

 

 

This month, we will be conducting our Spring Survey of parents and students.  This 

survey helps us to understand what we are doing well and what we need to work on from 

our families' perspectives.  Results of the survey will be shared online when they are 

complete. 

 

In April, much of our time is spent proctoring individual OAKS tests for our students 

who are not able to come to our office.  We conduct the testing in each student's home to 

ensure that all of our students have an equal opportunity to complete the test.  While this 

is not the most efficient means of testing, it does yield the best results. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


